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Comments: From: C Grif <cgrif1985@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2019 3:16 PM

To: Potts, Robert S -FS

Subject: Sam Houston National Forest/Lake Conroe area fracking

 

Mr. Robert Potts,            October 1, 2019

 

I was shocked and dismayed to learn of the proposed fracking in the Sam Houston National Forest/Lake 

Conroe area of Texas. This is an appalling idea, and I and my family wholeheartedly disapprove of it.

 

It is irresponsible to conduct fracking in this area, as it will not only destroy natural beauty and a forest 

that helps alleviate area air pollution problems, but will also pollute the water supply of many millions of 

people, in the greater Houston metropolitan area.

 

This proposed project was not well publicized and myself, as well as many other landowners in the area, 

were not aware of it until today. 

 

We do not want our forest destroyed; do not want more air pollution in our area; and do not want 

water pollution that will harm millions of people.

 

Cancel this despicable project!

 

Christine Griffith 

Landowner, Montgomery, Texas


